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School Reopening 

We are very optimistic that the senior classes will be joining us next Monday. An 

information document will be sent out later in the week. Thank you to all the parents in 

advance for continuing to wear a mask and not congregate at the school gate during drop 

offs and collections.  

 

Return to Education Form 

Please note going forward that after a school closure or a child is absent for a day the 

‘Return to Education Form’ needs to be filled out through Aladdin Connect. This is 

guidance for all schools. 3rd – 6th class parents will need to fill theirs out from 3pm Sunday 

for returning Monday. 

Please also note for absences; If your child has a sore throat, headaches, is feeling sick or 

vomiting they should be kept at home for 48 hours. If after this time their symptoms have not 

gotten worse, they don’t have new symptoms, they have not had paracetamol or ibuprofen 

during the 48 hour period (this can hide a fever) and no one else they live with is ill or has 

tested positive for COVID-19 they may return to school. 

 

Zoom Calls 

Reminder that if your child is locked out of their class Zoom meeting and would like to re-

join, please email the robertstownnsresource@gmail.com and request your child to be 

readmitted. The co-host teacher can then admit your child and lock the meeting once more.  

 

Bike Shed 

Please be advised children entering the school grounds with bikes must walk up the path to 

the bike shed. 
 

Gráinne’s Weekly Challenge 

Gráinne has added some baking ideas and some ‘St. Patrick’s Day’ themed arts and crafts on 

the school website that can be completed at home.  

  

Seachtain na Gaeilge 

Next Tuesday March 16th we'll have ‘Lá Glas’ to celebrate both Seachtain na Gaeilge and 

St. Patrick's Day. The children can wear anything green they like! 

 

The Lunch Bag 

The Lunch Bag are currently delivering the service to our school for children from Junior 

Infants to Second Class. They hope to continue to add more and more options to parents as 

they continue to grow. Orders can be placed for all children from 12pm on Friday 12th for 

lunches on Monday 15th of March. 
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